
 

March 22, 2002 
 
 
Dear Friend,  
 
With pleasure, the Orthodox Church in America announces the dates for the 13th All-
American Council to be held July 21-26, 2002 in Orlando, Florida. Based on the
tremendous success of the 12th All-American Council held in Pittsburgh in 1999, we’re
sure that as a business or service you’ll definitely want to exhibit your products this
summer where nearly 2000 participants representing over 600 parishes from across
North America will gather for the 13th All-American Council.  
 
The Exhibit Hall at the 13th All-American Council, will provide you with an excellent
opportunity to meet your customers and to display and market your merchandise or
services to clergy, parish representatives and visitors attending the Council from
across Canada, Mexico and the United States. 
 
The Exhibit Hall will be located in the Convention Center Ballroom of the
Renaissance Orlando Hotel at Sea World in Orlando, Florida. Display booths at the
13th All-American Council will provide you with an unobstructed exhibit space. Each
booth will measure 8’ x 10’ and you are not limited to securing just one. The area is
immediately adjacent to the Chapel, Plenary Session Hall, Registration and the Grand
Banquet Hall. In addition, all participants at the Council this year will pass the
Exhibit Hall to reach any session and as they return to their Hotel Rooms.  
 
You’ll find enclosed with this letter an Observer Form, an Exhibitor Contract
Application that provides specific information and details on the booths, Hotel
Registration forms, and a brochure about the Renaissance Resort & Convention
Center.   
 
To reserve an exhibit booth complete the Contract Application and Council Observer
Registration and submit the forms along with a deposit in the amount of $300 (U.S.
Dollars) to the address on the Registration Form before June 7, 2002.  Payment should
be by credit card or check payable to the 13th All-American Council – Orthodox
Church in America. 
 
Exhibit space will be reserved on a first-come, first-served basis. If you have any
questions, please feel free to contact me at 904/641.6660. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jean-Ellen DeSpain 
Committee Chair for Exhibits & Displays 
 


